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“I’m 46 years old and have only ever voted by mail here in Oregon. It’s part of our 

culture—safe, secure, and accessible. Vote-by-mail has allowed me to participate in 

every election, regardless of my work schedule, family responsibilities, or health. 

Taking that away would not only be unnecessary—it would be voter suppression. We 

should be protecting and expanding access to voting, not forcing people to stand in 

line or miss their chance to be heard. Oregon’s system works, and it should remain a 

model for the rest of the country.” 


